
                                 

Attendance:  335-9522  /  Office:  332-6770 

Upcoming Events: 

 
4/9-4/26:  Pizza/sub sale 
 
4/12:  PTO Mtg. (3:45) 
 
4/20:  DARE graduation 
           (2:30) 
 
4/20:  PTO Dragons fund- 
          raiser forms due 
 
4/23:  Ohio AIR Assessments 
           (3-5) 

The Kyle Call 

  

 FROM THE DESK OF . . .  
Matt Dillon, Principal 

 

Kyle Families: 
 
Troy City Schools and Kyle Elementary are preparing for the second round of 
Ohio AIR Assessments which will take place April 23rd through May 11th.  All 
students in grades 3-5 will be tested in the area of mathematics, and fifth 
grade students will be assessed in the area of science. Please do your best to 
avoid appointments on test dates. Research indicates that students do their 
best when they have an early bedtime and eat a healthy breakfast. Our teach-
ers have been working hard to prepare students for success! 
 
Save the date for a special event on May 10th at 6:00 p.m. The popular Bana-
na Slugs Band will perform at Kyle Elementary as we wrap up our participation 
in the Miami Co. Parks Watershed Program. We plan to have the band set up 
on the lawn as long as the weather cooperates. You can learn more about the 
Banana Slugs String Band by visiting http://www.bananaslugstringband.com/. 
We look forward to seeing you at this family event! 
 
The next Kyle PTO meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 12th, at 3:45 p.m. 
We hope you can join us as we plan our end of year events. PTO Dayton 
Dragons ticket fundraiser forms are due to the office by Friday, April 
20th. Kyle Elementary Day at the Dragons game is Sunday, May 
20th. The Kyle PTO will also be sponsoring a pizza and sub kit 
fundraiser beginning April 9th and ending April 26th. Orders can be 
picked up before the watershed concert on May 10th.   
 
DARE graduation for 5th grade students is scheduled for Friday, April 20th, at 
2:30 p.m. Families of 5th grade students are invited to join us as we honor 
DARE students. Kyle Elementary is fortunate to have the support of a school 
resource officer who reinforces the importance of making wise choices with 
our students.   
 
Open Enrollment for students of Troy City Schools will take place April 16th 
through May 15th. Open Enrollment is a statewide program that allows stu-
dents to request a transfer to a school or district other than the one in which 
they are assigned. Requesting open enrollment does not ensure approval. 
Parents may obtain an application for open enrollment from the Troy Board of 
Education. Applications received after May 15th may not be considered until 
mid-August. 




